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The	Talavera	Community	Association	(TCA)	Board	of	Directors	(BOD)	has	certainly	
missed	connecting	with	everyone	during	this	past	year’s	pandemic	crisis.	Keeping	
the	community	safe	has	been	our	top	priority	and	we	hope	that	you	have	managed	
to	prevail	over	this	virus.	Our	deep	condolences	to	any	who	have	suffered	loss.		

Until	it	is	safe	to	meet	together	physically,	we	would	like	to	test	out	Zoom	for	our	
TCA	meetings.	In	order	to	attend	by	Zoom	you	will	need	to	download	and	install	the	
software.	It	can	be	downloaded	for	free	on	your	computer,	Mac,	Android	or	Apple	
device	(https://www.zoom.us).	

	

2021	Annual	Meeting	and	Roadside	Cleanup	

	
The	Annual	Meeting	is	tentatively	
scheduled	for	Saturday,	April	3rd,	2021,	at	
6:00	p.m.	by	Zoom.	The	neighborhood	
cleanup	will	begin	at	8:00	a.m.	the	same	
day.	Road	assignments	can	be	picked	up	at	
the	fire	station	along	with	trash	bags.	The	
TCA	will	supply	coffee,	water	and	donuts.	
Incidentally,	we	will	have	a	dumpster	at	the	
fire	station	for	resident	yard	waste	and	any	
neighborhood	cleanup	trash.	
	
We	will	confirm	the	meeting	date	along	
with	Zoom	ID	and	Password	through	TCA	
Email.	If	you	have	not	signed	up	for	TCA	
email,	please	do	so	from	our	website	
(www.talaveraca.org).	We	are	inviting	
three	guest	speakers:	Dona	Ana	County	
Commissioner,	Shannon	Reynolds,	Deputy	
Director	City	Utilities,	Carl	Clark,	and	our	

Fire	Chief,	Daren	Bloomquist.	We	are	
looking	forward	to	hearing	updates	
regarding	City	Gas	installation,	EP	Electric	
substation	status,	possible	internet	
reception	improvement,	LAVFD	updates,	
TCA	fund	expenditures	and	more.	

TCA	Elections	

This	years’	vote	will	be	for	President	and	
Member-at-Large	(2).	Duties	and	
responsibilities	can	be	found	in	our	Bylaws,	
talaveraca.org/tca-bylaws.	If	you	are	or	
will	be	a	current	paid	Member	of	the	
Community	and	would	like	to	volunteer	
your	time	and	energy,	please	email	the	
BOD	(tca@talaveraca.com)	a	brief	one	
paragraph	bio,	asap.	Any	new	candidate	
bios	will	be	posted	on	the	TCA	website.
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Membership	Dues	

The	TCA	would	like	to	thank	all	TCA	Membership	for	their	continued	support	of	the	TCA.	
Each	year	we	encourage	you	to	renew	your	Membership	and	have	enclosed	a	self-
addressed	envelope	for	your	convenience.		

Please	include	your	email	address	if	you	would	like	a	receipt	for	your	dues.	In	addition,	
adding	your	name	to	the	TCA	distribution	email	list	(sign	up	at	www.talaveraca.org)	is	
one	of	the	most	expedient	and	cost-efficient	ways	to	receive	communication	from	the	TCA.

2021	
	

TCA	Annual	Dues	
$25.00	

Mailing	Address:	
	
Talavera	Community	Association	
P.O.	Box	1057	
Mesilla	Park,	NM	88047	
	
	
Name:	 	
	
	
Address:	 	
	
	
E-Mail:	 	
	
	
Phone:	 	
	
	

	

	


